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Attendance is an important factor in supporting your child’s progress. If your child is 

unable to attend school, please inform the office immediately via Parentmail, email or 

telephone call. If you need to take your child out of school for a medical appointment, 

please complete an absence form. I am unable to authorise holidays in term time which 

could result in a fine. Thank you for supporting your children’s education 

 

The week started with a visit from Reverend Andrew who led our worship on Tuesday 

morning. Thank you for helping us to reflect on our responsibilities and the importance 

of looking after one another. The children also thought carefully about the words of 

The Lord’s Prayer and how it reminds us to care for one another and be grateful for 

what we have.  

 

I have proudly received a number of pictures and letters for our school memorial book. 

Please take some time to view the book which is on display in the school foyer. Thank 

you for helping and supporting the children with this project at home. 

 

Please join me in thanking Mrs Saye for all her hard work with the class photographs 

on Wednesday. Your support and enthusiasm is greatly appreciated! 

 

On Thursday, I met with the School Council and Holy Council for the first time. The 

children talked about their roles and responsibilities in school and how we can work 

together on school improvement. After a quick vote, I am pleased to confirm that the 

following children have agreed to take on the key roles: Chair – Hattie; Vice Chair – 

Rebecca; Secretary - Donny & Isobel   Congratulations team! 

 

The PTFA held their AGM today. They are pleased to announce Mrs Gemma Denney 

is the new Chair, and Mrs Sam Woollard continues as Secretary and Mrs Katie King 

continues as Treasurer.  We would like to take this opportunity to thank Miss Katie 

Loman for her hard work and dedication over the last few years on the Committee and 

in her role as Chair.   

 

Next week, Class 4 are going beach combing and visiting the Church in Goldhanger.  

We also have an I Rock Taster (https://irockschool.com) assembly on Thursday.   

 

L. Eastbrook 

Headteacher  

 
PTFA 

News 
 

Disco and 

Non-Uniform 

Day:  

12th October 
 

Stardome: 

20th October 
 

Further 

details to 

follow. 
 

 Thank 

you for 

supporting 

the team. 
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Certificate of Achievement Winners 
 

Class 1:   Amelia 

  William 

 

Class 2:  Violet-Rose 

  Eddie 

 

Class 3:  Albie H 

  Montana 

 

Class 4:  Finley 

  Jasmine 
 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Attendance 
 

Class 1 – 100% 

Class 2 – 93% 

Class 3 – 92% 

Class 4 – 93% 

Whole School – 95% 

Whole School Academic Year – 96% 

(Target 97%) 

House points 
 

 

This week’s winners are: 
 

D’Arcy 
 

Dear God, 

 

Thank you Lord for all that we have. Help us to be 

responsible and look after others. 

 

In Jesus name 

Amen 

Christian Value: Friendly    

Diary dates   
  

 28th September: Class 4 Trip to Goldhanger 

 5th October: Class 4 Sharing Assembly 

 12th October: PTFA Non-Uniform and Discos 

 18th October at 2pm Church Harvest Service 

 20th October 12-6.15 pm Star Dome Event 

 

 

Inset Days 
 

 

10th February 2023 

26th May 2023 

30th June 2023 


